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ATTENDANCE: 
Members Present: Pasha Baker, Robert Bowden, Mark Brandenburg, Nancy Dunn, Ed 
Ghiglieri, Reid Hilliard and Grey Wilson. 
 
Members Absent:   Tom Boyko, Jim Buck, Victoria Colangelo, Bryce Gibson, Emily 
Hanna, L. A. Key, Jason Sutton and David Williamson.  
 
Staff Present: Richard Durr, Greenways & Natural Lands Manager    
   Jeff Caldwell, Parks & Recreation Manager 
   Kathi Clifford, Administrative Assistant 
       
LOCATION:  Soldiers Creek Park  
   2400 State Road 419, Longwood, FL  32750    
 
TIME:  Chairman Mark Brandenburg called the meeting to order at 6:33 p.m.  There is 
not a quorum in attendance.   
 
PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE 
 
PUBLIC COMMENT:  No guests or comment. 
 
APPROVAL OF MINUTES:   
Mr. Brandenburg tabled approval of the March minutes until have a quorum. 
 
COUNTY COMMISSION SUMMARY REPORT: 
Mr. Brandenburg requested staff provided an update.  Mr. Durr and Mr. Caldwell 
updated the Commission members on the status of the Buggy Collection for future 
exhibition.   
 
SUBCOMMITTEE REPORTS:  
 
Natural Lands Subcommittee Report:   

 In the absence of Mr. Williamson Mr. Brandenburg gave the report based on 
notes provided by Mr. Williamson regarding this morning’s meeting at Lake 
Jesup Park.  Mr. Duby reported that two of the three (3) Flagler Trail bridge 
crossings over the Econ River are complete and the Canoe Vendor for Wilson’s 
Landing Park is planning to begin service in June. 
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Trails Subcommittee Report: 

 Mr. Brandenburg reported that they met last week with the City of Altamonte 
Springs.  Brett Blackadar provided an update on the City’s current and proposed 
trail system.   

 David Martin gave an update on the current status of the County trails. 
 
Parks Subcommittee Report:   

 Mr. Caldwell reported that the subcommittee is still trying to figure out how to get 
better attendance. 

 
OLD BUSINESS: 

 Mr. Durr gave an update on the status of Rolling Hills. 

 The Rolling Hills Advisory Committee met on April 24th.  They donated some 
funds for a putting green at Rolling Hills.  They okayed the official name of the 
property as Rolling Hills Community Park. 
 

NEW BUSINESS: 

 Mr. Durr gave an overview of the County budget process and key dates on the 
schedule.  Discussion followed. 

 Mr. Caldwell reviewed the Fiscal Year 17/18 annual reports. 

 Mr. Durr addressed the Community Impact Report that was distributed. 
 
OTHER BUSINESS: 

 Mr. Durr announced that Joe Abel has been officially designated the Interim 
Deputy County Manager and he himself has been officially designated the 
Interim Director of the Leisure Services Dept. 
 

Mr. Brandenburg adjourned the meeting at 7:45 p.m. 


